April 21, 2006

Mr. James Parks

President, Tysons Service Corporation
3168 B Spring Street

Fairfax, VA 22030

Re: Project 215B — Well Closure,
Riverside Manor, Fairfax County

Dear Mr. Parks:

I want to express my appreciation to you and those of your staff who participated
in our recent well-closure project. Fairfax Water applauds your professional approach
and timely execution of this project while operating under an aggressive schedule.

It has been a pleasure working with you. Ihope you continue to be interested in
our work in the future and look forward to working with you again.

Sincerely,




